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There Are New Faces At Smoky Row’s ESE Program! 
 
We at ESE welcome both the familiar and 
brand new Smoky Row students to our 
program. This school year our staff has 
grown, and we have new faces among us 
as well! At the top of the collage photo, we 
have Mr. Hernandez and Ms. Hawkins. Mr. 
Hernandez comes to us from California. He 
hopes to one day be a teacher and is 
excited about working with the Smoky Row 
students. Ms. Hawkins is one of our new 
high school students that works our 
program later in the afternoon. She is a 
high school student at Carmel High School. 
She is familiar with the program, because 
she was a kid counselor this past summer 
at Play On camp. 
 
One the bottom row of the collage, we 
have Ms. Caryn Grace Horn, Ms. Casey 
Horn, and Ms. Koehl. They will be substitute kid counselors for our program this year. Ms. Koehl is a 
college student at Ball State University where she is working on getting a degree in Elementary 
Education. Ms. Casey Horn is studying Communication Disorders at Indiana State University to become 
a Speech Language Pathologist. Ms. Caryn Grace is attending college all the way in California! These 
three awesome ladies will be at Smoky Row during times when they are on school breaks.  
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Building Time at ESE! 
 
The Smoky Row students have been building away since 
the beginning of the school year. On the left of the 
photo, there is an image from our magnet frames 
morning club. The students have been building some 
amazing things! Pictured is an awesome 3D heart that 
students worked together as a team to create. They 
have also made things like a 3-D star, a hospital, and 
animals that stand. It is a fun time for us in the 
morning, because students often choose to bring their 
creativity together to push the limits. 
 
On the right side of the photo there is an image from our afternoon club called Stacking Cup Champs. At 
this club, students learn how to competitively stack cups through tutorials and guidance from kid 
counselors. On occasion, students want to wrap the club up by making the biggest towers they can 
make stacking all the cups up. The picture captures a moment where the students made a triangular 
shaped tower that was taller than their kid counselor, Mr. Hernandez! 
 
 

 
 


